
Grievance Cell

Patna University
Notification

It is hotified to all concerned that a grievance cell has

started functioning at Patna University,, as part of the grievance

redressal mechanism of the University. The complainants may

submit their respective grievances (other than those related to

Students and Pension) to the office of the Pro-Vice Chancellor,

Patna University in the prescribed format.
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Pro-Vice Chancellor

Chairman

Grievance Cell

Memo no. - PVC/G-Cell/002176 Dated- LZl,Tl':.-{t(
Copy forwarded to the (1) All the Deans of Faculties, P.U', (2) All

the Heads of the Departments, P.U. (3) All Principals of the

Colleges, P,U., (4) All the Directors of the lnstitutes, P'U', (5)

Financial advisor P,U, (6) Dean Student's Welfare, P.U', (7)

Registrar P.U., (8) All the officers of the P.U., (9) All the Section

Officers, Patna University, (10) P.A. to Vice Chancellor, (11) P'A' to

Pro-Vice-Chancellor, (12) P.A. to Registrar, (13) Dr. K'P'Singh,

lncharge, PUCC of uploading it on P.U. website.
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